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Buying something new?   

Building a deck? Remodeling?  
Please be sure to review the community 

guidelines first. 
Call the office if you have questions. 

 
 

 
Non-Emergency number 

1-800-249-0911   
You may remain anonymous 

 

 

 

 
 
Yard waste drop-off sites are also scheduled at 
Lakeshore Middle and Griffin Elementary Schools 
from 8:00 am- 12:00 pm.   
October 22 – December 10th. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Saturday November 19, 2022 
9:00 am - 3:00 pm 
FREE ADMISSION 

November 19, 2022, 9 am – 3 pm 
Grand Haven Community Center. 

This is a perfect time to find great gifts, holiday 
décor, and unique finds all in one place! 

The Village Voice 

. 

Please have your visitors either 

park in your driveway or in the 

visitor parking. 

Village Green does not allow 

parking on ANY street. 

The speed bumps have 

been removed for the 

winter.  The speed limit 

within the park is 15 MPH. 



 
 

Happy Thanksgiving! 
The office will be closing at noon on Wednesday, the 23

rd
. 

We will be closed on Thursday and Friday. 

Enjoy the weekend! 
 

 
The City of Grand Haven is urging the community to 

beware of scammers, particularly those posing as 

Michigan Gass Utility employees. Michigan Gas will 

never threaten or try to scare you; disconnect you on 

short notice; nor demand payment by third party apps. 

When in doubt, hang up and call Michigan Gas at 

800.401.6402. 

 

 

 
Please keep your vehicles locked at all times. 

We have had a few reports of suspicious activity 

regarding vehicles in the park. 

 

 

Do not throw mail with any personal information 

on it into the garbages in the mailhouses. 

Anything with personal information should be 

shredded for your safety.  

 

 
Now is the time to take care of any outdoor yard 

items. You may leave a patio set and one grill out. 

Everything else must be put away after each use. 

 

Office Hours 
There may be days when we will not be in the office 9-5.  We 

will try our best to post a change in hours in advance on the 

office door. If for some reason we are not in you may call 616-

405-9525 to reach us. 

 

**Please do not bother our maintenance staff when they are at 

home or off the clock.  Should you need assistance, please call 

the office 616.846.1020 

We will try our best to post a change in hours in advance on the 

office door. If for some reason we are not in you may call 616-

405-9525 to reach us. 

 

 
Rent is due on the 1

st
 and LATE on the 6

th
 of each month. A 

$25.00 late fee will be applied.  A friendly  reminder, please try 

to use checks/ money orders.   

 We prefer NO cash in the office as we                  

cannot make change.  

 Important: Please include your lot number on your form 

of payment. 

 

 

                   No Soliciting 
We do not allow soliciting at the Village Green. 

We are private property and do not allow soliciting of  

any kind. 

 

 

It’s an Election year- please remember that no 

‘candidate signs/political signs’ are allowed per 

“section 1, letter a”  of the guidelines. 

 

 

Moved?   Got Married?  Changed your name? 
Sarah Miles, Please make sure you keep your 

mailbox label up to date.   
 

 

Where’s Waldo?  
The Village Green awards a $20 Meijer 

gift card to the resident who finds their 

name placed randomly in the 

newsletter.   

 

 

 


